
The National Weather Service in Pendleton Oregon in Partnership with with
Benton County, Washington Emergency Management

will offer



Skywarn Storm Spotter Training

Thursday, June 13 2024 at 630 PM

at the Benton County Emergency Services Building
651 Truman Avenue, Richland, WA 99352

Come and learn about different types of weather, reporting and weather
safety and helping your community.

Class will last about 2 hours and is FREE of charge.

Please sign up at the following link

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/12hjxjkfNyuWgQFTQH-Hu8N-O8AZw8riq1
Y9ULeLIR00/edit

We look forward to seeing you there!

For more information, please contact larry.nierenberg@noaa.gov
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